m Three Rivers Ambulance Authority

The next scheduled meeting of the Board of Directors for the Ambulance
Authority will be held on Thursday, September 25, 2025, at 4:00 p.m. The

meeting will be held at the Ambulance Authority offices at 525 Hayden Street,
Fort Wayne, Indiana 46802.

Dated this 23" day of September 2025

Ll

Joel Benz
Executive Director

Notice is posted and delivered September 23, 2025

Note: "Reasonable accommodations' for persons with a known disabling condition

will be considered in accordance with state and federal law. Any person

needing a "reasonable accommodation"” should notify Kasey (260) 420-6500,
ext 205, within a reasonable time prior to the meeting.
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